
chancellor.arvizu@nmsu.edu 

DATE: 

TO: 

February  5, 2021 

NMSU Faculty 

FROM:        Dan E. Arvizu, Chancellor 

SUBJECT:  Faculty-Talk

New Mexico State University has received numerous complaints reporting abuse of the Faculty-Talk list 
serve. As a result, this service will be suspended until a thorough review can be completed. This review 
will include participation from Faculty Senate leadership.
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